
Township of South Hackensack 
Shade Tree Commission 

                                                          April 16, 2015    
7:30 p.m. 

 
AGENDA 

 
§ Meeting to Order – Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, adequate notice of this 

meeting was provided to The Record and The Herald News and by posting a copy of the 
meeting notice on the bulletin board in the clerk’s office where notices are customarily 
posted. 

 
§ Flag Salute  

 
§ Roll Call 

 
§ Oaths of Office 

    Angelo Sortino – Twsp. Employee #2 – 3 yr. term expires 12/31/2017. 
 

§ Minutes – March 19, 2015 
 

§ Correspondence  
 

§ New Business 
 
NJ Tree Recovery Campaign 2015 –  100 seedlings were ordered for p/u on 4/9/15.  
Seedlings available at Town Hall from 4/10/15-4/17/15.  Flyers were sent home with the 
school children on 4/2/15. 
 

§  Old Business 
 
Concrete Flower Planters:  The four planters in the DPW need to be prepped and 
delivered.  Vendor said he would be working on the remainder and completed by May. 
 
Planters – Business supported – Six businesses have ordered planters. 

1. AAA Inc./Anzalone Fence Co.  – 295 Huyler Street 
2. Wholesale Auto Supply – 22 Florence Street 
3. Walter Siegordner – 62 Leuning Street 
4. Creative Safety Products – 57 Leuning St. 
5. Naturex – 375 Huyler Street 
6. Boswell Engineering – 330 Phillips Avenue  

 
 Flowers for Concrete Planters:  Determine flowers for planters.  Perhaps DPW can  
 plant flowers.  They will have summer help. 

                                                                                                   
Tree Planting @ Memorial School:  Greg Maceri has agreed to plant another willow 
tree at Memorial School on Arbor Day to be dedicated in memory of Susan Wallace 
DeSalvo. A memo was sent to Township Committee, permission was granted for the 
willow tree. A tree plaque has been ordered and should be ready in time for Arbor Day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
2015 Pine Seedlings – Arbor Day –  300 seedlings have been ordered for the 2015 
Arbor Day Celebration.  Seedlings will be distributed to Memorial School Students. 
 
Tree Replacement @ Town Park: A memo was sent to Township Committee 
requesting permission to replace the damaged tree.  Permission was denied.  There are 
future plans to revitalize the park and there is uncertainty if the trees will remain.  
 
Community Forestry Plan – 2015 – 2019 – Draft 2 was forwarded to Committee for 
review for the Township Mtg. 4/9/15. 
 
Shade Tree Budget – 2015:  A memo was sent requesting a $10,000 line item.  No 
response has been received. 
 
Ltr. Dated 11/21/14 to Township Committee from Heinzelman; Tree Pruning 
Permit Review and Tree Planting Budget – Still awaiting Township Committee reply. 
 

§ Board Discussion 
  

§ Public Comments 
 

§ Adjournment 


